Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Department of Environmental Protection announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: October 9, 2018, 10:00 a.m.

PLACE: DEP Central District Office, 3319 McGuire Blvd., Orlando, FL 32803

A live webinar is also available for the meeting; webinar participants may register at: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5964553006333932290

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Department of Environmental Protection is holding the first public meeting of the Biosolid Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) to evaluate current management practices and potential opportunities for enhancements to better protect Florida’s water resources.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Stephanie Gudeman, Division of Water Resource Management, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 3560, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400, stephanie.gudeman@dep.state.fl.us or online at https://floridadep.gov/water/domestic-wastewater/content/dep-biosolids-technical-advisory-committee.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Stephanie Gudeman, Division of Water Resource Management, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 3560, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400, stephanie.gudeman@dep.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Stephanie Gudeman, Division of Water Resource Management, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 3560, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400, stephanie.gudeman@dep.state.fl.us.
